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Grand Opening’

JOIN US FOR A RIBBON-CUTTING CEREMONY
AT THENEW DOWNTOWN SUBSTATION

Kalamazoo, Ml - KDPS is excited to unveil the new
downtown substation located on the North Kalamazoo
Mall. We invite you to join KDPS and City of Kalamazoo
staff in celebrating this milestone as we open our doors October 12, 2023
to the community. Come meet the officers from the 2 pm
Community Policing Unit and Community Service Team,

who will be serving out of this updated facility.

‘The opening of the downtown KDPS substation

marks a significant step forward in our commitment ",:,;‘/ B 52y
to enhancing public safety and serving our j{%‘ ]
community with dedication and integrity,” said ‘ Al & A

Dave Boysen, Chief of Kalamazoo Public Safety.
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KALAMAZO0 PUBLIC SAFETY '

KDPS Downtown Substation
248 N. Kalamazoo Mall
Kalamazoo, MI 49007



